CAPTAIN'S CATCH-UP



Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter

Dear Parents/carers, Health & Well Being

During this difficult time, we appreciate things may have changed for many families, particularly during the lockdown. Please could parents/carers update us with any changes to their child/children regarding welfare, health and well being. Please contact school and arrange to speak with Mrs Passey or Miss Jones to discuss these changes.

21st September 2020

Dates for your Diary
Friday 23rd October
Mufti Day
Break up for Half-term
Monday 2nd November
PD Day

Tuesday 3rd November

Back to School

Year 1 Victorian Day



Year 1 had a school day with a difference! They were visited by a Victorian Teacher as part of their topic on 'Memory Box'. They dressed in Victorian clothes and experienced a typical Victorian school day, which also included

playing with Victorian toys.



Graded GOOD

Your child should now be in the habit of practicing their KIRF Target regularly at home (along with their Reading).

If you require extra support with this, you can now refer to the school's website where the teachers have uploaded short videos to assist you and your child with their homework. Please note.....
After School Club
will be closed on
Wednesday 11th
November due to
staff training.
Sorry for any
inconvenience

As part of their topic on 'Blood Heart' Year 6 had a visit from a Scientist. They learnt lots of interesting facts about the heart., where it is located, it's size, how many beats per minute. They were also able to investigate inside the heart after it had been dissected by the Scientist!

Year 6 Science Lesson





Year 3 Boddenham Arboretum Visit

As part of their topic on 'Tribal Tales', Year 3 had an exciting day at Boddenham Arboretum. They spent the day living in the Stone Age! They made fire using flint, made jam, after foraging for berries and painted stones using natural dyes.



Can we remind you that we all need to maintain social distancing on and around the school site.

SOCIAL DISTANCING
PLEASE KEEP

APART

Please support us in this by having only one parent dropping off/collecting children whilst distancing measures are in place. This will help us greatly with numbers accessing the school site at busy periods.





